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Meeting Commenced 7:10 pm
Directors Present: Susan Raupach, John Boccuzzi, and Glenn Brand
No residents were in attendance.
Discussion:
1. Glenn Brand has given his resignation as a Town Home Director. 
2. Some deck rails have been replaced this spring.
3. Certa Pro will once again be power washing and deck painting a third of the units as the scheduled rotation continues.   Those residents, who will be having their decks done this year, shall be notified when it gets closer to the time.
4. We own our exterior doors and trim, and they do need to be painted when necessary.  Our colors do remain the same for continuity.  We are checking into the exact colors/ brands of paint and will have that information available to owners.

Adjourned at 7:55pm
Respectfully submitted.
Sue
